

ONTARIO COUNCIL OF HOSPITAL UNIONS / CANADIAN UNION OF PUBLIC EMPLOYEES

## 261 Gerrard St East, Toronto, Ontario M5A 2G1

July 5, 2017

To: All affiliated local presidents

Re: Membership Town Hall Teleconference about Bargaining

Dear Sisters and Brothers,

As you know, OCHU and the Ontario Hospital Association met in negotiations during the week of June 10.

OCHU is scheduling a membership town hall teleconference call meeting on July 24 at 7 p.m. to bring all members up to speed on the negotiations.

Please encourage all of your members to participate. They will receive a call several days in advance and again that evening.

We would greatly appreciate your sending us an up to date membership telephone and home mailing address list as soon as possible so that we can arrange for the call and direct mail a newsletter to our members' homes.

Thank you very much,

Michael Hurley

President

Sharon Richer

Secretary Treasurer

Shanm Richil